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Contact

PNG Phone:
WhatsApp:
Email: calel
YouTube: Jus

Our Mission
Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our I-amil\

Caleb 10/12
Tabitha 5/24
Cassia  10/10/18
Cherith  9/11/20

Sending Church
ary Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1 “}72
Roanoke, AL 362
Jastor: Ricky Emuy

Support Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30519
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Dear Friends,

[ am amazed at the hand of the Lord. We have seen doors opened that only He could open. We have seen
needs met that only He could meet. We have seen lives changed that only He could change! We have truly
seen the Lord’'s mighty works in Milne Bay, Papua New Guinea!

Our Church —

The Lord continues to bless at New Home Baptist Church. It is a joy to see new Christians growing in their
new life. We have been doing extensive teaching on church structure, the family, and prayer, and it is evident
our people have been understanding and applying these great truths. We have also seen God give us great
utterance on our last few outreaches in the community. Pray for New Home to continue to boldly carry the
light of the Gospel throughout the region! We praise God for changed lives!

Island Trips —

God also blessed us with another ministry trip to Normanby Island. Some brethren invited me to preach a
reconciliation service to promote unity in their village. Before I could even preach, brethren started to get up
and get right with one another. The service went for 3 hours with no preaching, just singing and everyone
repenting and getting back into fellowship! It was truly a holy sight! This trip was also to survey some land
given to us for future ministry on the island. Please pray that everything works out with this new property.
We praise God for open doors!

Boat —

We thank our Heavenly Father for providing a boat for the ministry! This was a huge answer to prayer. The
Lord has broadened our vision for reaching Milne Bay, and this boat is a great benefit for effectively
ministering to the islands. It still needs some work (trailer, fuel tank, cosmetic work), so pray these needs get
met and that we can get it on the sea soon! We praise God for meeting His children’s needs!

Furlough —

We also wanted to make mention of our furlough plans for 2024. Qur family will be in the States for furlough
from January 2024 to June 2024. We would love to come and report to our faithful supporters all that the Lord
is doing in Milne Bay, PNG! It has been a long time since we saw many of our friends, so please let us know if
you would like our family to come and visit with your church.

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson

The Boat

Mother’s Day at New Home
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